
 

 

 

 

 
Hello and welcome to our final newsletter of this second term. 
The weeks and months are flying by!  
As always at the end of term we have had a particular busy 
and ‘eggciting’ time in school. 
 
The highlight of this week has been the amazing performance 
by Oak (Y3) and Pine (Y4) classes of Porridge. The fun and 
light-hearted tale really entertained audiences!  I really 
enjoyed both performances and loved the whole team ethic 
and approach that was so visibly on display – both in effort 
and singing!  A terrific job everyone! Well done!  
 
Performance Thank yous: 

• Thank you to all of the children involved for their 

hard work, effort, enthusiasm and energy! A fabulous 

performance. The singing was so powerful with every 

single cast member giving their all.  

• To all of the parents for helping learn parts, provide 

costumes and for attending of course. We hope you 

enjoyed it!  

• Thank you to all of the staff team for their organisation and efforts: 

o Miss Gray, Mrs Short and Mrs reading,  for casting, directing and leading 

o Mrs Whaley , Mrs Swash,  Mrs Pierce and Mrs Clifton for their support, prompting, 

stage setting up and prop making 

o Mrs Pierce for taking the photos and organising the raffle 
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It is always lovely to see all children taking part – some shining centre stage  and some stretching 

and challenging themselves, and shining in different ways . I love that every child, each and every 

year gets to perform on stage here at Carlton Primary school. 

Silver Birch and Willow classes  will of course be leading the summer production.  

 

 
Easter celebrations:   On Friday we had our very own Easter Celebration Assembly. We enjoyed 
hearing Year 6 play their recorders, we sang and also handed out prizes for our Easter egg 
competition. 
 
Eggcellent Easter Egg competition Winners :  

 

 



Thanks to everyone for their entries to our Easter Egg 

decoration competition today and yesterday. The 

standard of entries was amazing and ‘eggtraordinary’. 

So many entries and such high quality! Judging was 

extremely tough! A ‘cracking’😉 effort everyone!  

A fly through video of each class can be found on  our 
twitter pages (which is also imbedded on our website).     
https://twitter.com/CarltonPS_SET 

The standard was so high and choosing ‘winners’ was a 
real challenge. However,  Mrs Burton and I selected the following winners: 

Class  3 of our favourites from each class! 

 

Ash Theo’s Fred Bear’s 
Diner 

Lily’s Favourite 
Nursery Rhymes  

Vaughan’s Skiing 
scene 

 

Beech Freddie’s Super Mario Everly’s Favourite 
Books 

Alex B’s Despicable 
Me 

 

Hawthorn Riley McDonald’s 
lunch 

Jacob W Great 
Eggsplorers 

Lilly’s Penguins 

 

Oak Gabriella’s Space 
Eggsploration 

Georgia’s Eggducation  Ava-Grace’s Mister 
Men 

 

Pine Ben S’s Under The Sea Florence’s 
Gymnasteggs 

Rosalee’s The Boy, The 
Mole the Fox and the 
Horse. 

 

Silver Birch Lilly’s House of Cards Henry’s eggcercise Noah’s McDonalds 
lunch 

 

Willow Ariella’s Pirates of the 
Caribbean  

Brooklynn’s 
Resurreggtion of Jesus  

Zach L’s Brain of 
knowledge  

 

See more of the winning ‘eggamples’ below: 

https://twitter.com/CarltonPS_SET


            

 

 
 
 
Other events this This week: 
 

• On Tuesday Sharan , from the York Jewish 
Community talked to us about the Jewish 
festival of Passover. The children were 
fascinated to learn more about this special time 
of year in this religion.  
 

• On Thursday we enjoyed our celebration 
assembly. We awarded lots of special mentions 
for inside of school achievements. We also 
shared lots of out of school achievements too. 
These included: 

o Oli (Y3)’s – Football achievement – 
signing for Lincoln City FC  under 9’s 

o Ethan (Y6) ’s  Taekwondo achievement – 
passing his blue belt grading  

o Florence (Y3) ‘s Gymnastics medals and achievements 
o Ingrid’s (Y1) ‘s Rainbow certificate and badges  



We also celebrated and said thank you to everyone who took part in our recent sponsored read 
event. Through people’s generosity  we raised a staggering £813 which means we receive £1300 
worth of books from Usborne. Thanks you so much for your support of this.  
 
As these books arrive we will be sharing more information about this. 
 

• On Thursday 21st  – Rock your socks day – world 
down syndrome day – Thanks to everyone who 
wore colourful or odd socks to promote this 
important day and inclusivity.   
 

• The Easter bunny also paid a visit to school 
today! Thanks to Friends for organising!  

 

Important News & Reminders: 

o Comic Relief: we raised a super £163.70 last week for this super charity through our non-
uniform day. Thank you to all who contributed.  

o Diary Dates: Please do take  a look at the diary dates at the end of this newsletter.  

o Swimming starts for Year 5 and year 6  - each Thursday of the summer term  
o Children return to school on Tuesday 9th  April  2024 

 
 
Thank you for all of your support over this busy and successful term! Happy Easter everyone! I 
hope you all have a great Easter break.  
 

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 
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Diary Dates:  Spring Term/ Term2 January 2024: 

 
Saturday 23rd March Easter Holidays  - school closed 

 
Term 3/ Summer Term April 2024: 
 

• Monday 8th  April   SET Training day – school closed to pupils 

• Tuesday 9th  April    Children return to school 

• Tuesday 16th April   Parent teacher Consultations session2 3.30pm-4.30pm 

• Wednesday 17th April  Parent teacher Consultations session1 3.30pm-6.00pm 

• Friday 26th April   CreActive Breakdance and Beatboxing workshops 

• Monday 6th May  Bank Holiday  

• Monday 13th May   National Curriculum KS2 test week/SATs  



• Friday 17th May   Drumba workshops   

• Monday 20thMay   National Curriculum KS1 test week/SATs 

• Friday 24th May   Last day of half term   
 
Half term beginning on Saturday 25th May 2023– school closed 
 

• Monday 3rd June   Children return to school 

• Monday 10th June  KS1 Phonics Screening week 

• Tuesday 11th June   Year 6 London Trip – Houses of Parliament  

• Monday 17th June  Year 4 Times Table Checking week  

• Friday 21st June  Making Music Day 

• Friday 21st June  TBC Sports day  - Reception and KS1 morning and KS2  
afternoon – times to be confirmed 

• Friday28th June   TBC Reserve Sports day 

• Friday 12th July   Move up Morning 1 – internal transition day  
TBC Year 6 Leaver’s Fest 

    Reports home to parents  

• Wednesday 10th July   Silver Birch (Y5)  and Willow (Y6) Performance TBC  
Performance for parents 5.30pm – 6.30pm TBC 

• Monday 15th July   Move up Morning 2  - internal transition day 

• Friday 19th July  Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.30am – 11am (approx.) 

• Friday 19th July   Last of school term/year 
 
Saturday 20th July School closed for the Summer break   

• Monday 22nd July  Disaggregated Inset Day – School closed for pupils 
 
September 2024  

• Monday 2nd September  Staff Training day 

• Tuesday 3rd September  Children return to school  
 

A Reminder we need your plastic bottle tops 
for our  participation in the excellent 
‘SchoolCycled’ project.   
 
A reminder that this is an ongoing project and 

we will be collecting bottle tops constantly 

over the year ahead. We would love you to all  keep collecting any bottle tops (milk, soft drinks, 

cordial, shampoo, toothpaste etc) and bring them into school. The more we collect the more 

goodies school received and the better it is for the environment!  Please also ask friends, family 

members and or neighbours  to support us with this! The more the better! 

 


